
Swift Creek PTA Meeting- Tuesday, September 13, 2016 

Open House 

Marie Dexter- President 

Kim Partin- Vice President 

Delores Ragsdale- Treasurer 

April Bartley- Secretary 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:15pm. 

 

Approval of August 16, 2016 Meeting Minutes- 

Dina Goembel- motion to approve 

Sela Vaughn- second the motion 

August 16, 2016 Meeting minutes approved. 

 

Welcome From the PTA President: 

Marie Dexter, PTA President, welcomed teachers, staff, and parents. 

All PTA officers and Committee Chairs were recognized. 

Thank yous were given to Ms. Hargrove, Ms. Miller and Swift Creek teachers and staff for working to 
improve the school. Teachers were thanked for their tireless efforts to teach and grow students. 

Very moving speech about the PTA’s dedication to the school. Parents were challenged to volunteer 5 
hours this year. 

 

2016-2017 Swift Creek Elementary PTA Budget: 

Budget sheets were passed out to all in attendance outlining all income and expenditures. 

Elizabeth Worthy- motion to approve 2016-2017 PTA Budget 

Kristin D’Amelio- second the motion 

2016-2017 PTA Budget approved. 

 

 



Fun Run: 

Kim Partin, with help from Swifty Cougar, outlined this year’s Fun Run 

The Fun Run will have an Olympics theme! 

Fun Run packets were sent home in today’s Tuesday folders 

October 13 is the Fun Run! 

$17,000 goal for this year’s Fun Run 

Prizes will be focused on Team Swift Creek, such as Swift Creek water bottles  

Sign up Genius coming for volunteers 

 

Principal’s Report: 

Ms. Miller spoke on behalf of Ms. Hargrove 

Swift Creek is no longer a Title I school 

The school is fully staffed and will maintain all teachers with the possibility of hiring one additional TA 

 

Meeting concluded with parents being dismissed to information sessions in each teacher’s classroom. 

 

Minutes by April Bartley, PTA Secretary 

 

 


